
 

Did You Know?   
by Annie Collyer, Chairman Sanborn Budget Committee 

Did you know that the Sanborn Regional School District Budget Committee met on 
October 12 with the new Business Administrator Michele Croteau, to review the 
format in which the Administration’s spending and revenue projections for the 
District will be communicated this year?  Ms. Croteau has been establishing 
procedures for the financial order of the District, with the goal of being as 
transparent as possible.   

The initial budget meeting will be held on Wednesday, November 1 at 6 pm in the 
High School library in a joint meeting of the Budget Committee and the School 
Board.  The public is invited to attend and/or to view the video that will be 
available on the SAU17 website, to be fully informed.  The Budget Committee, 
which has the duty to prepare and present the budget to the voters on February 7, 
2018,  will hold two-three other joint meetings with the School Board to make sure 
the budget aligns with District goals for education, with prudent attention to the 
funding provided by the taxpayers of the community.  The members established 
their calendar of budget development meetings as well as guidelines for 
conducting their business. 

The minutes, once approved, and the video of the meeting, the Budget Committee 
Guidelines and the calendar for the Budget process are available on the District 
website www.SAU17.org. 
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